
Office Closure 
 

The Portage County Domestic Relations Court will close on Monday, April 8, 2024, at 
12:00 p.m. for the solar eclipse. 
 
The Domestic Relations Court will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, April 9, 
2024, at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Civil Protection Orders will be referred to the Victim’s Advocate and heard on April 9, 
2024. 


